Protecting Children’s Privacy Online

From our websites, we do not knowingly collect or use personal information from children under the age of 13 without
obtaining verifiable consent from their parents. We are not responsible for the data collection and use practices of
non-affiliated third parties to which our websites may link. For more information about the Children's Online Privacy
Protection Act (COPPA), visit the FTC website: www.ftc.gov.
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